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We Oppose Bel Air Glen Gating

Nicole Smidt <nicolehsmidt@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 22, 2022 at 4:06 PM
To: tlongcore@babcnc.org, rschlesinger@babcnc.org, council@babcnc.org
Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, Jarrett Thompson <jarrett.thompson@lacity.org>

To the BABCNC,

We live on Angelo Drive in Bel Air Ridge and oppose the Bel Air Glen gating project. We understand that there is a vote

tonight, and we sincerely hope this project is not recommended to move forward by the BABNC for all of the reasons that
have been expressed by our community.

Thank you for your consideration,
Nicole and Craig Smidt
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